
 

 

 

From: Inessa Kazaryan 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Proof of Vaccination 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 1:28:21 PM 

Hello, 

I’m absolutely against mandating students to prove their vaccination status. This is against all 
the constitutional rights. Everyone must be educated about the pandemic, vaccines, benefits 
and downfalls but every individual must have own rights on deciding what is best for his/her 
own body. 

Thank you so much for considering my opinion. 

Have a great day, 

Inessa Kazaryan 
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